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Townsend, Erle

From: Lons <lonmich@comcast.net>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 4:53 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

This rule is irresponsible legislation.  Yes climate change needs to be addressed, however,  

mandates that do not carefully consider that the impact on Maine citizens, nor contain 

detailed plans to address them, will result in unintended consequences. We have vastly 

different societal and geographical influences than the Californians from which this legislation 

was developed. 

 

Additionally, there are many significant environmental concerns with electric vehicles that 

should be resolved at a Federal level before this very rapid change is implemented.  Ill thought 

out and poorly researched environmental plans often result in very unintended 

consequences….anybody remember MTBE. 

 

Respectfully, 

Lonnie Michaud 

Environmentalist and concerned citizen 

Sent from my iPad 


